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The children are now well-settled in nursery.  They have been learning to be independent by putting their 

coats on by themselves and tidying up after play.   

Literacy 

This term the children have enjoyed reading some amazing story books: My Mum and Dad Make me Laugh, 

Kipper’s Birthday and Dear Santa.  They have liked listening to and retelling stories using simple sentences 

and actions.  Please share books with your child on a regular basis.  We have also continued to work on 

phonics phase 1 activities to develop the children’s listening and speaking skills. 

      

Maths 

In Maths, we have used number story boards to develop the understanding of numbers among children.  This 

term, they have also been learning about the concept of big and small.  Additionally, the children have 

learnt to use positional language (in, on, under). 

   

Understanding the World 

As the topic for this term is “all about us”, the children have drawn pictures of their families and have 

designed picture frames for their pictures.  During Autumn 2, the children also enjoyed decorating and 

eating cupcakes.   

     

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

Nursery Team            

 


